| want to express my opposition to SB 978.

All topics addressed in the bill will do very little to nothing to address gun crimes and are in violation of
our god given rights.

This bill will turn the law abiding Oregon citizens into instant felons. The real criminals could care less
about this because they already don’t follow the current laws.

Why are you making laws that you hope the law abiding citizens will follow? Us law abiding citizens are
not committing any crimes!

You are pushing the Oregon citizens way to far in an effort to take away our 2nd Amendment rights!
Enforce the laws already on the books and quit politicizing the 2nd Amendment !

“The people’s right to bear arms shall not be infringed”.
Sincerely,

Ken Hardwick
Independence, OR



